Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Irrigation & Public Health

No.IPH-(A)2(B)6-16/2018 Dated: Shimla-171002 the ﬂﬁ’fﬁuly 2019.

NOTIFICATION

The Governor, Himachal Pradesh is pleased to order the cancellation of
transfer of Shri Neeraj Kumar Rehal, Assistant Engineer, who is under order of
transfer from IPH Sub Division Daultpur, District Una to IPH Sub Division, Chandi

under Division Arki issued vide this Department’s notification of even No dated 16"
July 2019.

BY ORDER

Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
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Endst. No. As above Dated: Shimla-171002 the July 2019.

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to the:-

The Engineer in Chief, IPH Department, Jal Shakti Bhawan, Shimla-171005.
Engineer in Chief (Project), IPH Department Fatehpur Distt Kangra, HP.

All the Chief Engineers in HP IPH Department.

All Superintending Engineer, IPH Circle gin HP.

The Excutive Engineer IPH Division, Thunag/Pooh/Divn..No,II, Una/Kullu.

The Concerned officer for strict compliance.

Guard file/Personal file.
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(Mahlpal Verma)
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No.0177-2880484



